

An Post
Ard-Oifig an Phoist, Sráid Uí Chonaill, Baile Átha Cliath 1, Éire
General Post Office, O'Connell Street, Dublin 1, Ireland
t: +353 1 705 7000 www.anpost.ie



Mr. Eamon Conlon Housing Administration South Dublin County Council County Hall Town Centre Tallaght Dublin 24

26 October 2012

Dear Mr. Conlon

Thank you for your letter dated 25 October 2012 to the Chief Executive.

Enquiries are being made into the matters raised by you and we will contact you again as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Marion Tait

H. Tail

Personal Assistant to

Chief Executive